
Wow!!! That went fast. 
We hope you’re ready…….. 

Who?  Everyone

What?  St. James’ and St. Ann’s Fall Movie Night

When?  Friday, October 27th, 2017, doors open at 6


Where?  St. James’ and St. Ann’s School Gym

Why?  Because it’s gonna be fantabulous!!!!!!


Despicable Me 3 presented by:


Our Fall Movie Night is a very short 5 days away.

The PFA is looking forward to seeing you all there, 
and just wanted to remind you one more time that 
the kids love to sit on the floor with their friends, so 

they’ll need some comfy blankets and pillows. 
Camping chairs make the movie a lot more 

enjoyable for the adults.  We will have food at the 
concession, so no need to worry about dinner, and 
we’ll have tons of treats at the concession as well.




Congratulations to the Brinson family who won the 
Front Row Seats for the year at Fun Night.  They will 

be loving the couch!!!


A huge Thank-you to our Sponsors and Donors:





